City of Richmond

Department of Planning Special Use Permit
& Development Review

LOCATION: 513 North 28th Street

APPLICANT: Edith McCray

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use of the property
known as 513 North 28th Street for the purpose of a day
nursery use in an existing single-family detached

dwelling, upon certain terms and conditions.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-5789 or matthew.ebinger@richmondgov.com
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